## AWARDS AND STANDARDS COMMITTEE

## ANNUAL REPORT

The Committee was augmented by the appointment by President Windus of two new members, Mrs. Herman F. Pinnow, Bordhead, Wisconsin and Mrs. Richard Cutts, The Plains, Virginia.

The Committee, in accordance with requests made at the 1970 annual meeting, made specific suggestions as to the exact procedure for selecting candidates for the E.H. Wilson award.

The Committee selected a list of possible candidates for the E.H. Wilson award and sent ballots, together with short biographical sketches to of the candidates, to all officers and to the Board of Directors of the Society

The Chairman, answered inquiries from various persons concerninf awards given at various lily shows.